
1st  Annual Senior SkyDive  

 

  
Organizer & SkyDiver, Lynne Watson  

Keeper of the funds  

 &  Grounds Crew Member, Bill Watson  

Northport Community Band plays 

atop the Woolsey Memorial Airport 

Terminal Building during the 

ÖSenior SkyDive for the Sanctuary× 

held on August 4, 2012.  



The First Annual Senior SkyDive  

Fund Raiser for the animals of the  

Black Sheep Crossing Sanctuary  

was incredibly fun for all participating -

and the animals benefited most of all!  

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

COMINÙ DOWN!!! 

Kappy Strahan  loves the thrill of free fall!!  



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

AND SAVING THE BEST FOR LASTé 

Here They 

Come!!  

There they are! They 

jumped at 12,000 feet!  

What a ÖRIDE× that wasÍ I want to 

do it again!!  

WE DID IT!!!  


